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Two People Dead, Two Injured  
in Evening Shooting  

 
On December 27, 2017 at approximately 8:01 p.m. LVMPD Patrol officers were 
dispatched to a residence located in the 3700 block of East Bonanza Road to 
investigate multiple reports of a shooting and several people injured.  Arriving officers 
located four adults inside of the residence who had been shot.  One man and one 
woman were pronounced deceased at the scene by medical personnel.  Another man 
and woman were transported to UMC Trauma where the woman was described as 
having potentially life-threatening injuries.   
 
While officers were responding to the residence, other officers were dispatched to the 
1800 block of East Bonanza Road to make contact with another 911 caller who 
indicated she and other occupants of her vehicle had been involved in a fight and 
shooting with individuals at the residence listed above.  This caller was later identified 
as 38-year-old Juwanna Chapman-Doucet. 
 
The investigation initiated by the LVMPD Homicide Section indicated a family member 
of Chapman-Doucet was involved in a domestic dispute at the residence where the 
shooting occurred.  Chapman-Doucet drove from her home in California with her 
boyfriend, later identified as 46-year-old Clarence Wilson, and another adult male.  
Chapman-Doucet, Wilson, and the other man arrived at the residence and asked to use 
the restroom.   While in the residence, a physical altercation took place between a male 
resident of the house and the male who arrived with Chapman-Doucet.   
 
Chapman-Doucet left the residence and retrieved a handgun from her car and gave it to 
Wilson.  While Chapman-Doucet’s family member and other passenger were leaving 
the house, Wilson reportedly fired multiple rounds towards the residence.  All of them 
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got into the car and drove down the street where they called police and were contacted 
by officers. 
 
As a result of the investigation, detectives arrested Clarence Wilson and transported 
him to the Clark County Detention Center where he faces charges of: 
 

 Murder with deadly weapon (2 counts) 
 Attempted murder with deadly weapon (2 counts) 
 Discharging a firearm into an occupied structure (9 counts) 
 Prohibited person in possession of a firearm 

 
Juwanna Chapman-Doucet was also arrested and faces one count of sale or transfer of 
a firearm to a prohibited person.  Booking photos of Wilson and Chapman-Doucet 
accompany this release. 
 
The identity of the deceased victims, as well as the cause and manner of death, will be 
released by the Clark County Coroner’s Office. 
 
Anyone with any information about this incident is urged to contact the LVMPD 
Homicide Section by phone at 702-828-3521, or by email at homicide@lvmpd.com.  To 
remain anonymous, contact Crime Stoppers by phone at 702-385-5555, or on the 
internet at www.crimestoppersofnv.com.  Tips leading directly to an arrest or indictment 
processed through Crime Stoppers may be eligible for a cash reward. 
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